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Dates to Remember 

No December Board Meeting 
 

Dec 8 NAMI Luncheon ï 11:30 

Poinciana Country Club 

 

Dec 10 Business Meeting: 6 PM 

Perkinôs on Pine Ridge Rd.   
 

 

Dec 11
th

 ï Christmas Party    Lights of 

Love Tree Lighting  5:30 PM 

Longshore Lake Country Club 

 

Dec 25
th

 Merry Christmas 
                           

 
 

Stress free 

        
Pilot Club of Naples &  Naples  Pilot 

Foundation       2015-2016  President 

Marilyn Lewis              

Remember the reason for the season, 

spend time with family and that this is a 

great place to spend Christmas without 

snow. Remember our Christmas Party on 

December 11
th
 at Longshore Lake 

Country Club.  It is always fun to spend 

time together without an agenda.  It will 

be fun to bid on the wonderful items 

donated by our sponsors to the Pilot 

Club of Naples to benefit the total funds 

raised for the 5K.  Also, this is the 16
th
 

Annual Lights of Love tree lighting 

event to acknowledge those individuals 

we honor.   Your guests are welcome 

and I look forward to seeing you there. 

Be sure to contact Margaret by the 8
th
 so 

she can include you in the reservation.      

                                       
 

Pilot Club of Naples Annual 

Christmas Party - Longshore Lake 

Country Club at 5:30 PM.  Dinner, 

wine, Lights of Love Tree Lighting, 

Auction and friendship.  We hope you 

can be there and bring someone to share 

the Holiday fun. 

 
We canôt help everyone, but everyone 

can help someone.  Ronald Reagan 

 
Rose Prescott, Pilot member at the 

November meeting with Dr. Suzanne 

Bilbrey of Trinity Chiropractic as she 

presented her program on  Maximized 

Living.  

 
Our Chaplain, Paulette Dickerson 

prepares an appropriate and inspirational 

message to start every meeting.   

 
A few of the 75 Shadowlawn Elementry 

students above showing off their shirts 

from the Pilot Club of Naples.  Five 

kindergarten classes had the opportunity 

to see BrainMinders, receive coloring 

books, these orange shirts from our 5K 

Run and each were fitted with their own 

bike helmet.  McDonaldôs coupons were 

dropped off at the office to be given to 

the students.  Michelle Watts from 

Shadowlawn Elementary attended our 

November meeting.   

NAPLES  PILOT PRIDE                                                             

 Pilot International President Shannon Clegg  Florida District Governor Mary Jane McMillen  
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Pilot International Mission: Pilot Internat ional transforms communities by developing youth, providing service & education and uplifting families. 

 The vision of the Florida District is to enhance the visibility of our organization on a district level through the leadership, growth, and retention initiatives. 

  



Fall Council Report. . . . . 

 
The Pilot Club of Naples was 

represented by six members at the Fall 

Council in West Palm Beach.  They are 

Suzan Berg, Evelyn Dickerson, Sue 

Lester, Terri DeBaun, Marilyn Lewis 

and Elyse DePiro. 

 

 
Terry Steffey, Pilot Club of Miami won 

the basket from the Pilot Club of Naples 

Market Place raffle at Fall Council in 

West Palm Beach.  The huge basket was 

prepared by Wynnôs Market and was 

fill ed with an assortment of special food 

and decorative items.  Terry wrote: 

ñI love the basket that the Pilot Club of 

Naples did for Fall Council and I am so 

very blessed that I won it, I really want 

to Thank the Great Ladies that took the 

time and expense to provide such an 

amazing gift basket. But, When I got 

home and talked this great win over with 

Charlie, we have decided to give this 

great basket and a $25.00 Gift card to 

one of the members of the Miami 

Springs Anchor Club, who's refrigerator 

caught fire in the house her family was 

renting and they lost everything either 

because of the fire, smoke damage,  or 

the chemicals and water used to put out 

the fire.  The blessing is that no one was 

hurt, but they escaped with just the 

cloths on their backs.  I cannot think of a 

more fitting gift of "Thanksgiving" and 

"Love"  then to provide all the fixings 

and some decorations for a single mom 

with 7 children that are right now 

homeless.  They are looking for another 

 

 house to rent and we are all praying 

 that they will find one before 

Thanksgiving.  So Ladies, thank you 

once for beautiful gift to a family that 

has nothing ------  I am now positive that 

you are God's Angles and you have 

provided a great Thanksgiving for this 

family.          I love you all ï Terryò 
 

Robin Porta, 

District Membership Chairman from 

Titusville won the $100 from the Naples 

Pilot Club money tree raffle. 
 

 
Six residents of the Pilot Scholarship 

House traveled with Sue Lester to Fall 

Council.  Two additional girls rode with 

Linda Hessler of the Pilot Club of Fort 

Myers.  It was an honor to have the 

opportunity to spend time with the girls.  

Each of them are special and they pulled 

on the heart strings of the Pilot members 

who attended Fall Council.  There was 

an outpouring of financial support to the 

Pilot Scholarship House Foundation to 

raise funds for the fourth scholarship 

house.  Of the $115,000  to purchase the 

Williams house in Gainesville, only 

$2,319 remains before the rededication 

on January 30
th
.  They called it a 

Tsunami as the checks were brought to 

the PSHF treasurer on the last day of Fall 

Council. 

 

Natalie Artimez, Hope Gaza, Kendy 

Powell, Maria Sans, Keiera Baxter, 

Brianna Collins, Mariam Olupitan, and 

Hannah Garnes attended from FGCU 

and Raileigh Deschen, Ugochi Nraji, 

Irma Leandre, and Marhas Isma attended 

from FSU.   

 
Accepting for the Pilot Club of Naples 

contribution to the PSHF is President 

Marilyn Lewis. 

 
Renewing friendships at Fall Council. 

 
The Naples team in West Palm Beach. 

 
Betty Busbee, Janet Davenport and Pat 

Tortora, Pilot Club of Fort Myers had 

fun with the Mardi Gras theme at Fall 

Council. 

 We are sad to report that Francis 

Harris Gresham, Pilot Club of Fort 

Myers passed away on November 18
th
.  

The Gresham-Kite Scholarship House of 

FGCU became a reality largely in part to 

the donations of Francis Gresham and 

her sister Bobbie Kite.   



 
This picture of the sisters hangs in the 

GK Pilot Scholarship House with the 

article from the newspaper shown below. 

 
 

 
The Scholarship House is a Project of 

the Florida District Pilot International  

 

 

More Certificates of Appreciation for 

support of the Pilot 5K.   We will 

continue to feature our sponsors in this 

issue and future newsletters.  We are 

proud of each of our sponsors and want 

everyone to know who they are.   

 

Heather Figard of Home Depot donated 

items for the auction to benefit the Pilot 

Club of Naples 5K Run.  A tool box 

filled with tools and a power saw will be 

available at the Christmas Party  auction.  

                     

 
Whole Foods, sponsor contributing 

apples and water for the 5K.  Accepting 

the Certificate of Appreciation from the 

Pilot Club of Naples for Whole Foods is  

Kevin Pepperall. 

 

 
This Smooth Planet Smoothie team has 

served up the finest delicious refreshing 

smoothies every year at the 5K.  Thank 

you for making us all smile. 

 

 
BioFreeze samples were donated for the 

5K and were available at the Pilot 

information table.  Athletes and runners 

like BioFreeze and so do we. 
 

Make them fancy or make them plain 

and delicious.  This is a nice idea for a 

little Pick Me Up for the Holidays. 

 

 Mission of the 

Pick Me Ups Initiative: 

Pick Me Ups seeks to uplift and 

appreciate family caregivers by 

providing needed services or small gifts 

to brighten their day.                                                                                           

 
 

  
On November 14

th
, members of the Pilot 

Club of Naples volunteered their time and 

efforts at the Alzheimerôs Walk in 

Fleischman Park.  Following our focus on 

brain related issues, this is a community 

service effort to partner with the 

Alzheimerôs Association.    
 

 
November 30th,    Current Rescues 3,083 
Chief Saunders was selected for Project 
Lifesaver International Headquarters by Al 
Cole for the People of Humanitarian 
Distinction Awards to receive the 2016 
 "Unsung Hero Award". 

*ÁÒÖÉÓ %Ȣ Ȱ'ÅÎÅȱ 3ÁÕÎÄÅÒÓȟ *ÒȢ founded 
the Project Lifesaver  program in 
October 1998, while serving with the 
Chesapeake, VA Police Dept., as a 
Captain commanding Special 
Operations and SWAT and Chief of 
SARȟ #ÈÅÓÁÐÅÁËÅ 3ÈÅÒÉÆÆȭÓ /ÆÆÉÃÅȟ ×ÈÅÎ 
it became apparent to him there was a 
major void that needed to be filled. 
Project Lifesaver International , a 
501 (C) (3) community based, public 
safety, non-profit organization, was 
the first organization  to apply 
locating technology for the search and 
rescue of individuals with cognitive 
disorders  (Including !ÌÚÈÅÉÍÅÒȭÓ 
disease and Autism ) and has 
remained the leader, the Gold 
Standard, in this field for the nearly 17 
years. Experts estimate that today 



over 5 million people have 
!ÌÚÈÅÉÍÅÒȭÓ ÄÉÓÅÁÓÅȠ nearly 60% of 
ÐÅÏÐÌÅ ×ÉÔÈ !ÌÚÈÅÉÍÅÒȭÓ ×ÉÌÌ ×ÁÎÄÅÒ 
at some point  during the progression 
of the disease. Additionally, children 
with autism and Down syndrome also 
have a tendency to wander, and in a 
recent National Autism Association 
survey, nearly 92% of parents felt 
their autistic child was at risk of 
wandering away and becoming lost . 
Project Lifesaver program is now in 48 
states, the District of Columbia and six 
provinces throughout Canada with 
over 1,461 member organizations. The 
success of the program can also be 
ÍÅÁÓÕÒÅÄ ÂÙ ÔÈÅ ÌÉÖÅÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ȰÁÔ ÒÉÓËȱ 
individuals and their families the 
program has touched with over 3050 
rescues.  Gene is a subject matter 
expert and adviser on the wandering 
issue for: Leaders Engaged on 
!ÌÚÈÅÉÍÅÒȭÓ ÄÉÓÅÁÓÅ ɉ,%!$Ɋȟ .ÁÔÉÏÎÁÌ 
Center for Missing & Exploited 
Children, the International Association 
of Chiefs of Police (IACP), the 
!ÌÚÈÅÉÍÅÒȭÓ &ÏÕÎÄÁÔÉÏÎȟ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ 
.ÁÔÉÏÎÁÌ !ÌÚÈÅÉÍÅÒȭÓ 0ÒÏÊÅÃÔ !ÃÔ 
(NAPA) the National Council of 
Certified Dementia Practitioners and 
the International Council of Certified 
Dementia Practitioners. The Project 
Lifesaver training program is 
recognized and approved by the 
Virginia Department of Criminal 
Justice Services.  During his Police 
service of 33 years and Project 
Lifesaver, he has received numerous 
awards and commendations. 

 

Character cannot be developed in ease 
and quiet. Only through experience of 

trial and suffering can the soul be 
strengthened, ambition inspired, and 

success achieved.έ Helen Keller 

 

Pilot Club of Naples is proud to support 

and partner with National Alliance on 

Mental Illness. ñHelp make Christmas 

possible for the children and families 

that we help. The children in our 

H.U.G.S. program often go without any 

gifts from Santa. Make a difference 

today and donate a gift to a child in 

need.   We are accepting donations of 

toys, gift cards, or funds to our office 

through Friday, December 11, and hope 

that you will consider dropping off a 

present so that Christmas can happen for 

the many families we help!ò 

 
Toys on Santa's List this Year:  

Boys 5-7 

Star Wars Legos 

Marvel Avengers Toys       Dinosaurs 

Fisher Price Imaginext 

Transformers Toys 

Boys 8-11 

Star Wars Legos                 Minecraft 

Transformers Toys 

Air Hogs (remote control cars/airplanes) 

Marvel Avengers Toys 

Sporting Goods 

Boys 12-15 

Erector Sets        Legos        Drones 

Remote Control Vehicles (air / land) 

Sporting Goods - basketballs, baseballs, 

footballs, etc            Science Projects 

Boys 16-18 

Bicycles                      Camping Gear 

Girls 5-7 

Dolls (any kind)                    Barbies 

Frozen-themed toys / items (puzzles, 

toys, dolls, pillows, etc) 

Canopy / tents to play in 

Little Pet Shop        Fur Real Friends 

My Little Pony 

Disney Character Toys 

Pretend Play - Kitchen Set 

Dress-up clothes / accessories 

Girls 8-11 

Sporting Goods   Legos/Lincoln Logs 

Barties / Bratz          Arts & Craft Sets 

Girls 12-15 

Sport Board Games - Bedbanz 

Sporting Goods                         Crafts 

Jenga                        Ker Plunk Game 

Makeup / Nail Polish 

Girls 16-18 

Bicycles                      Camping Gear 
 

If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to call our office at any time at 
239-260-7300. Thank you for supporting 

NAMI of Collier County! 
 
 
 
 

The Pilot Club 

Partners with Safe Kids as per the 

suggestion of Pilot International. 

We are successful because of our 
great sponsors and w e are proud to 

have the support of our   

Premier Sponsor -  Arthrex  

 
Arthrex is Making People 
Better Through Medical 
Innovation, Employee 
Development and Community 
Involvement 
 

www.Arthrex.com  

                                              Twitter: @Arthrex 

 

.  

 No December Birthdays 
 

Dec WeddingAnniversaries 
17th ðCarolyn Staley-Penix & 

Terry 
 

Dec Membership Anniversaries 
2013ð Nicole Cucuzza 
 

   
The Pilot Clubs of the Florida District 
and the Pilot Club of Naples support 
three Scholarship Houses.  Below are 
the young men living in our Williams 

Scholarship House.  The rededication is 
planned for January 30th. 

 

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/h/helenkelle101340.html?src=t_strength
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/h/helenkelle101340.html?src=t_strength
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/h/helenkelle101340.html?src=t_strength
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/h/helenkelle101340.html?src=t_strength
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/h/helenkelle101340.html?src=t_strength
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/authors/h/helen_keller.html
http://www.arthrex.com/


 

 
The Gresham Kite Pilot Scholarship 

House has a new addition.  Their request 

was granted by the Florida Scholarship 

House Foundation for this storage shed.  

It came in a box and was assembled and 

placed acording to the code and 

requirements of the campus.  The girls 

know how to get things done and the  

GKP house looks better every year.  

 

Failure will never overtake me if my  

determination to  

succeed is strong enough.  

ð Og Mandino 

 

 
Florida District Pilot International Info 

2016 District Convention will be held 

April 1 ï 3 at the Lake Mary Marriott. 

 

PI Florida District Convention location 

is the Marriott Orlando Lake Mary in 

April.  There will be the installation of 

new officers for the Florida District.  

Business will be conducted and 

educational breakout sessions will be 

offered, as well as voting on important 

issues by delegates from each club.   

More information will be coming in 

future issues of our newsletter and the 

Florida District WAVE.                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 
Giving to Pilot Internationalôs  

Founders Fund helps to support the  

ABC initiatives of Pilot: Anchors ï  

Youth Leadership Development; Brain 

Safety & Fitness and Caring for  

Families in need. 

 

 

 
ñIf your actions inspire others to dream 

more, learn more, do more and become 

more, you are a leader.ò  John Quicy Adams 

 
 

 

         

 

The Pilot Club of Naples 
has a wish for each member 
that you will feel the gift of 

friendship.  It is yours to own 
and yours to give with love. 

 

 
 

 

 

Heavenly Father, thank you for holding 

our troops in Your loving hands.  Thank 

you for protecting them as they protect 

us. Thank you for blessing them and 

their families for the selfless acts they 

perform for us every day. 

 

Concerns:  

Allan Berg in the hospital  

Becky Jarrell recovering surgery 

Nolan- grandson burned 

Joan Kennedy 

Ronnie DePiro 

John DeBaun 

Katy Doolan 

Bud Brimmer 

Margaret Reydel ï Fort Lauderdale 

Cindy Lopez- Fort Myers 

 

There are many Pilot members, friends 

and family who should be on this list.  

We depend on information that comes 

our way for this list.  We wish these and 

those not mentioned speedy recovery and 

good health in 2016. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Anyone is welcome to submit an item 

for the newsletter.  You can make it 

more interesting if you do.  This 

newsletter exists for you.  Itôs our 

strongest wish that its content reflect 

what interests you.  Please comment.   

 

www.PilotClubofNaples.org   is our web site. 

It is getting better and we appreciate your 

patience.  

To submit an item for the web site or an 

article for the newsletter, send to: 

Sue Lester at LES1612@aol.com     

The websites below have everything Pilot: 

www.pilotflorida.org. 

www.PilotInternational.org 

Blessings to all          Sue Lester ð Newsletter Editor  
 

 

 

http://www.pilotclubofnaples.org/
http://www.pilotflorida.org/
http://www.pilotinternational.org/

